/. AMWAAJ DENTAL CENTER

Ref:ADC/EX/11
01.08.2023

To
Phoenix Aldawlia General Building contracting Cco.

Dear Mr. Jetender Oberoi,

| hopc this letter finds you well. [ am writing to express my decp appreciation and
gratitude for the exceptional work your company has done in the successful completion

of the AMWAA] DENTAL CENTER project.

The quality of workmanship and the meticulousness with which every aspect of the
project was handled is truly praiseworthy, AMWAA] DENTAL CENTER has turned
out to be a stunning and functional space, thanks to the efforts and ex pertise exhibited by
your team.

In addition to the exceptional craftsmanship, I would like to acknowledge the wonderful
communication and collaborative spirit displayed by your team. Your ability to
understand our needs and vision, and to seamlessly incorporate them into the design and
construction process, has made working with your company an absolute pleasure.

It is without hesitation that [ would highly recommend Phoenix Aldawlia General
Building contracting co. to anyone seeking a reliable and skilled construction
company. Your commitment to customer satisfaction and your willingness to £o above
and beyond to ensure a successful project are truly admirable qualities.

Once again, I want to express my gratitude for the outstanding work done by your team.
AMWAA] DENTAL CENTER stands as a testament to your company's expertise and
dedication. Thank you for turning our vision into reality.

Warmest regards,
oS NSV

DR. KAPIL GIRDHAR (MDS)
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